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Dear Friends of Let’s Go Ministries:
Charles Dickens wrote in A Tale of Two Cities that “It was the best of times, it was the worst of times…”, and King Solomon wrote in Ecclesiastes 3…

To everything there is a season,

A time for every purpose under heaven:

A time to be born,

And a time to die;

A time to break down,

And a time to build up;

A time to weep,

And a time to laugh;

A time to mourn,

And a time to dance;

A time to gain,

And a time to lose;
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These are both very accurate descriptions of what my family and I have experienced over the past 3 months.  On April 7th, my wonderful wife Jennifer and I got married, and then on May 20th we lost my sister Cynthia to cancer.  Her death was only 15 months after my sister Linda passed away due to health issues as well.  Needless to say, the past few months have been a bittersweet time for us.  We rejoice in our new life together and yet we mourn with our family in the loss of someone so special to us.  As the days have passed we have been able to rejoice more and more with the knowledge and comfort that Cynthia is no longer suffering and is celebrating in the presence of God.  We miss her dearly, but we know that we will all be reunited with her and Linda one day. 
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In March, Jennifer and I made a trip to Nairobi, Kenya to oversee the translation of God’s Story Project into the Dinka Rek language for use in southern Sudan.  LGM flew in three pastors from Sudan to work with Bramuel Musaya to record the audio portion in Nairobi.  The recording was a great 
[image: image4.wmf]success, and it will be used as a key evangelistic resource in Sudan.  We also flew to the coastal city of Malindi for two days to meet with Pastor Paul Karani and the leadership of Lord’s Army Ministries to see how LGM can partner with them on future ministry projects.  LGM purchased audio/visual and sound equipment for Lord’s Army Ministries to use in their evangelistic crusades.  LGM is planning a mission trip to Malindi in July of 2008 to assist in one of their crusades.  Please let us know if the Lord is leading you to go with us.  On the last day of the trip we had a wonderful time with Rob & Carol McKee, Wycliffe Bible Translator missionaries, meeting with their colleagues and touring the city. 
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In late May, Jennifer & I supported a youth event called Pentecost 2007 in Valence, France in partnership with our missionary friends Charles & Amy Cross of Greater Europe Mission.  Charles translated for me as I led a seminar on “How to Lead Short Term Mission Trips” for approximately 40-50 French leaders.  LGM also contributed $8,000 to help offset costs for the 3000+ students who attended.   The students were challenged by Tony Antony, Brother Andrew, and others to live for and even lay down their lives for the gospel.  Matt Redman led a concert that was an incredible worship experience.  It was such a blessing to see how the students enthusiastically responded to Matt’s songs.  You can watch videos of the experience on YouTube by clicking here.
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In late July, I will be co-leading a mission trip to the Philippines with Harvey Kneisel, Missions Pastor Emeritus at HFBC in partnership with Nelson Ayala of Agape Philippine American Ministries.  We will be leading ministry activities during Christian Emphasis Week for kindergarten through graduate students at Filamer Christian College and Central Philippine University.  In addition, we will be holding Pastor’s Conferences and drug & alcohol awareness evangelistic assemblies in public high schools.  Please be praying for us as we have the opportunity to impact over 20,000 students and 300 pastors for the kingdom. 
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Champion Forest Baptist ChurchI am very excited to share with you that  has requested to host the Houston North Perspectives on the World Christian Movement class.  The class will be held at CFBC from mid-January through early May 2008.  More details will be provided in the next report in September.  Also, Jennifer and I will be teaching the shorter version of the course called Perspectives Exposure once again 
at Houston’s First Baptist Church beginning October 7th.  It is such a blessing for us to see how God uses these classes to open eyes to God’s heart for all peoples and clarify people’s roles in the Great Commission.  If you have not taken these courses I highly recommend you pray about doing so!! ( 
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I am continuing to recruit speakers for Manuel Espina, President of Guatemala Prospera for their leadership summits and corporate training events.  If you or someone you know have the ability to lead biblically-based training activities for business, human resources, legal, law enforcement, financial, political and governmental audiences please let me know.  An incredible door is open to minister to the leaders and bring about transformation of this Central American nation.  I can guarantee those who will go and speak will be a blessing and at the same time be blessed by the experience.  
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Like any small non-profit ministry, gifts are always welcomed to help offset the costs associated with fulfilling its mission.  An innovative and yet practical way to help LGM with its funding is to employ a web search engine called GoodSearch.  It is powered by Yahoo! Search.  For every search you do on the internet a penny is accrued to LGM.  All you need to do is go to GoodSearch.com, select Let’s Go Ministries as your favorite charity, install the search bar, and start searching away!! (
If the Lord leads you to make a gift to LGM know that it will be used wisely and faithfully to mobilize others for participation in the Great Commission.  LGM’s 2008 activities will be a huge faith commitment and require both people and financial resources.  Two additional projects under consideration for 2008 are supporting additional Sudanese translations of God’s Story Project and holding a missions conference for Irving Bible Church single adults at Greater Europe Mission’s Conference Center in France in March.  

More than anything, Jennifer & I need your prayers for wisdom as we follow God in this great adventure to which He has called us.
Until All Peoples Worship and Bow Down,  
Roger A. Javens
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